
  

 

 
 

May 8, 2021 
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

Due to prevailing Pandemic COVID-19 conditions and strict Government Regulations, 

various activities in Dakshinamnaya Sri Sharada Peetham, Sringeri will get curtailed 

and only daily pujas at various shrines will be done in private with limited staffs. All the 

offices will remain closed till 24th May 2021.  

 

Devotees, Sevakarthas, incharges of our various branches and all concerned are 

requested to take note of this and kindly cooperate. 

 

Consequently there will be a further delay in dispatch of prasadams to Seva karthas on 

the occasion of Divya Sapthati Poorthi functions. 

 

Seeking your total understanding, 

 

V R GOWRISHANKAR 

 


